
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or
YouTube channel Lunabroadcast1831.  If there is no TV access,
please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo!

Congratulations to the Class of 2022: as they capture 1st place
overall in homecoming activity week. 2nd place was  the Class of
2024 Sophomores, 3rd place was the Class of 2023 Juniors, and
4th place was the Class of 2025 Freshmen.  Other results:
Decoration

Seniors (1st)

Sophomores (2nd)

Juniors (3rd)

Freshmen (4th)

Dance fever

Seniors (1st)

Sophomores (2nd)

Juniors (3rd)

Freshmen (4th)

Trivia

Seniors (1st)

Sophomores (2nd)

Juniors (3rd)

Freshmen (4th)

Scavenger

Seniors (1st)

Freshmen (2nd)

Sophomores (3rd)

Juniors (4th)

Participation

Juniors (1st)

Freshmen (2nd)

Sophomores (3rd)

Seniors (4th)

Congratulations to all! We are proud of all of the classes for their hard
work! I mua Lahainaluna!

Congratulations to Teani Aipa and Kdin Dias who won the Mahi'ai
Cooking Contest this past Friday at Mr. Colin Delos Reyes’ classroom.
Both will now advance to the state competition later this school year. I
mua Lahainaluna!

To all Band and Choir students in the music department, there will be a
parent information meeting this Thursday, September 16th 5:30 through
Zoom.  Please sign up through your Google Classroom and a zoom link
will be sent to you soon. Please encourage your parents to attend.
Mahalo!

Lahainaluna High School  will be offering the Fall SAT School
Day exam on Thursday, October 28, 2021 at 7:40am in the
Kamakau library. This is a national SAT exam, the scores you
receive from this exam will be official SAT test scores. This is a
wonderful opportunity for students who want to take the SAT but
work on Saturdays or don't have transportation to a testing
center. For more information, please visit our website or
Facebook page. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

HOSA: Join us for our HOSA Meeting this Friday,
September 17th in the gym during lunch. There will be
announcements regarding Competition, so you do not
want to miss this meeting! We hope to see you all there!

Anime Club: September anime night on September 17th has
been changed from Face to Face to Virtual.  Please attend this
Thursday meeting during lunch at K-101 for more information.

Breakfast: Breakfast Pizza, Fresh Fruit, Apple Chips.  Lunch: Macaroni and Cheese, Asian Slaw, Baby Carrots,
Baked Beans, Fresh Fruit, Sliced Peaches, Whole Grain Roll.  Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15
minutes before lunch period.  Today’s monitors are:  To be announced later.  **Just a reminder that students can
only have 1 breakfast and 1 lunch for free. Additional breakfast or lunch needs to be purchased from their meal
account.
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